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Senate protects NH residents from out-of-state taxes 

Votes not to allow income tax on wages earned from out-of-state employers  
(HB 1097)   

 

CONCORD, NH – Sen. Bob Giuda (R-Warren) issued the following statement today on the 

passage of HB 1097:  

  “Working remotely is here to stay and we want our state laws to support this employment 

arrangement because it’s highly beneficial to so many hard-working Granite Staters affected by 

out-of-state taxation. This bill makes clear that New Hampshire residents who work remotely in 

New Hampshire for an out-of-state employer should not be forced to pay income tax in the state 

where their employer is located.  If you never set foot in another state to work, you shouldn’t be 

required to pay that state’s income tax. Republicans continue to unequivocally support our 

state’s ‘no income tax policy’ which is a major part of our successful conservative fiscal 

philosophy.”      
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